
Trustee of the Month  

December — Jim Frieday — 260-0175 

One trustee is assigned per month to take care of any building issues 
that may arise.  Please call the designated Trustee if you have  

something that needs to be addressed.  Thank You! 

SEASON OF CARING 
Please join the rest of the OPC Family in a “Season of Caring”. A display 
with explanatory notes is on the table in the Fellowship Hall. The goal is 

simple: to care for the needs of our OPC friends during this busy, and 
sometimes stressful, time of the year — and to also be open to receiving 
help for our own needs. By filling out an “I can do” slip listing how you 

can help, or by filling out an “I need” slip to state an area of need, you are 
embarking on your personal Christian mission. If you have questions, 

please see Pat Rowe, Dennis Dupree, Carol Newman, or Roger or Bonnie 
Howlett of the Discipleship Team. 

Food Shelf Needs: 
Canned Carrots, Peas, Sauerkraut, Beets, Potatoes, Lima Beans, Mixed 

Vegetables, Spinach, Asparagus, Hamburger Helper, and Canned Chicken. 
 

Food Shelf pager: 277-4917 
 

The Food Shelf is also looking for volunteer drivers to deliver boxes to 
families. If you are interested, please contact Steve Brown at 413-6901 or 

via the pager number above. 

PW BRUNCH—SAVE THE DATE 
Saturday, January 20, 2018, 10:00am @ OPC (Fellowship Hall) 

Theme: “Organizing in 2018” 
Sign up on the PW Bulletin Board! 

Come join us for food, fellowship, organizing tips, and door prizes! 

OPC is hosting Presbytery of Genesee Valley’s meeting on  
January 30th. 

PW is looking for volunteers to help prepare the dinner and to clean up 
afterwards.  Please let Pam Ehring (pehring1@gmail.com or 377-4088) 

or Marilyn Malloy (723-1731) know if you can help! Thank you! 

DEADLINE FOR 2017 OPC GIVING IS THURSDAY! 
If you want any additional pledge monies or other gifts to OPC to 
count toward your 2017 Giving, they MUST be in to Dennis on or 

before THIS THURSDAY. 

2017 ANNUAL REPORTS ARE DUE TO BRANDON 

TOMORROW! 
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